

TOWN OF OSSINING

The Volunteer Spirited Town

16 CROTON AVENUE OSSINING, N.Y. 10562

PHONE: 914-762-8274 FAX: 914-762-8634 FGonzalez@TownofOssining.com

Fernando Gonzalez, IAO Town Assessor

Dear Property Owner,

As you are aware the Town of Ossining has ordered a town wide reassessment update of all real property. Tyler Technologies is the firm that has been hired to perform this project.

This letter is to inform you that data collectors & final reviewers Fred Palmieri, Tom Shoemaker, John Riggs, Rich Nicolosi & James Steiner are employed by Tyler Technologies and will be visiting and evaluating all properties located in the Town of Ossining as part of this reassessment process. Data collectors will be wearing bright yellow Tyler Technologies vests and every Tyler employee will have an ID badge.

Each Tyler employee has undergone a background check prior to the start of this project and is required to wear and display their identification badge at all times. The employee names, automobile make/model and license plates are all on file with the local Police Department. The Town is requesting your cooperation while we collect this necessary data that will ensure that property owner's pay taxes based on accurate property values.

If you have any questions that pertain to the data collector's or final reviewer's identity or the process itself, you may contact Tyler Technologies (800) 829-4235 or Town of Ossining Assessor's Office at 914-762-8274.

We look forward to your cooperation in this regard leading to a successful reassessment update of all real property located in the Town of Ossining.

Sincerely,

Fernando Gonzalez, 19

Town Assessor